
4th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are writing to inform you thatMiss Finch will no longer be teachingWilliams Class.

Miss Finch will not be returning to Fulbridge, however her classes will be covered byMrs
Holland andMrWorkman.Mrs Lockert will still be teaching 3 days a week.

Wewish her all the best on her new ventures.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind Regards,

Mr L Angier
Vice Principal


